
 

BUILDING CLOSURE 

Due to the pandemic, our office remains closed to the public. This is being done to reduce exposure and 

protect both our staff and visitors.  

Our clinic remains open and can be accessed through our front entrance. Walk-ins are not being 

accepted at this time due to the volume of clients we have to serve. 

If you need to drop off payment or conduct other business-related activity, please call 216.201.2000 

Monday-Friday from 8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. before coming to our office. 

Your cooperation is appreciated. 

 

 


